
7.7 Summer Sunday School 9:00a / Gym 

7.14 Summer Sunday School 9:00a / Gym 

7.21 Summer Sunday School 9:00a / Gym 

7.28 Summer Sunday School 9:00a / Gym 
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Follow WUMC Children’s Ministry                              

on Facebook! 

Keep up to date with reminders and schedule 

changes, and see cute photos of WUMC kids! 

Search for “Wooster UMC Children’s                    

Ministry” and click “join group”.  

Have you joined our Remind group yet?                    

Sign up to make sure you receive important            

announcements and updates from Ali. Let’s keep the 

lines of communication open and make sure you don’t 

miss out on any essential information. Thank you for 

your cooperation. To join, send a text to 81010 with 

the message @wumcchildr. 

This summer we have seven children from our ministry 

who will be attending Camp Wanake.  

It’s a wonderful opportunity for them to grow                     

spiritually and build lasting friendships.  

Please join us in praying for their safety, health,                 

and that they may experience God’s presence in a 

powerful way during this time.  

Your prayers make a tremendous difference, and we 

are grateful for your partnership in nurturing their 

faith journey. 

We have reinstated a children’s offering, a 

chance for kids to participate in worthwhile              

causes and see the difference they can make! 

June’s focus was supporting congregation      

member Kay Bergen’s upcoming trip to Camphor 

Mission in Liberia. Kay raised money for meals 

for the kids she’ll be serving with support from 

the WUMC congregation.  

Bring offerings to Sunday school! 

Summer Sunday school has begun, 

and will continue to meet at 9:00a on 

Sundays in the Gym throughout the 

summer, with a more unstructured/     

informal feel. Children’s Church 

(through grade 5) will also continue in 

the yellow room during the summer. 

2024 VBS was a success with 24 kids                         

in attendance! See the enclosed newsletter 

for a recap of all the fun! 


